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December 30, 2014 

Via Electronic Mail 

 
Cynthia Everett, City Attorney 
Fort Lauderdale City Hall 
100 North Andrews Ave. 
Fort Lauderdale, FL  33301 
 
Re: Crown Castle Permit Appeal 
 
Dear Ms. Everett: 
 

Pursuant to my email exchange yesterday with City Manager Lee Feldman regarding the 
appeal which is set to be heard on January 6, 2015, before the City Commission, Crown Castle NG 
East LLC (“Crown Castle) respectfully requests that the hearing be continued to the February 3rd, 
2015, City Commission meeting due to ongoing discussions between the City and Crown Castle 
regarding the permit denials.   

 
Thank you so much for your consideration.  Please do not hesitate to contact me or 

Wanda Melton for further information.   
            
      Sincerely,  
 

       
  

     Melissa P. Anderson 
     Government Relations Counsel 
     Southeast Region 

 

Cc: Ms. Wanda Melton, Crown Castle 

 Armando Hernandez, Crown Castle 

 David Banuelos, Crown Castle 

 Hope Calhoun, Esq. 

 Lee Feldman, City Manager 

 Alex Scheffer, City Engineer 
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